
 

 

November 1, 2022  

Dear Parents: 
 
    As we turn over the calendar to 
November, we notice that the 
amount of daylight is less and the 
temperatures are getting colder! 
Donôt forget to set your clock back 
an hour Saturday night with Day 
Lights Savings. You may want to 
send a sweatshirt in your childôs 
backpack as our building is cooler 
and wearing short sleeve shirts is not 
always comfortable anymore. We 
have a little bit of a warm streak 
right now, but please be sure your 
child has the warm winter clothes to 
wear out on the playground each day 
when our temperatures take a drop. 
This would include heavier jackets, 
hats, and mittens. Although we 
donôt require snow pants and boots 
until snow arrives, they can offer 
extra warmth on the legs when the 
temperatures get down below 
freezing. Lunch recess is for 30 
minutes, and that can feel like a long 
time if not properly dressed. We do 
have a limited amount of outerwear 
that we can provide to our students 
to use on a day when they forget an 
item. These items are washed each 
night. If you are in need of warm 
winter clothing for your child, 
please reach out to our school 
counselor, Mrs. Snyder, or our 
social worker, Mrs. Henning.  
 

From the Principal 

November Calendar 

7    PTO Meeting 5:30 pm 

11  Veterans Day Program 10:20  
23-25 NO SCHOOL 

30  End of Term I 

DECEMBER 

7   Report Cards 

23- Jan. 1  WINTER BREAK 

    Thank you to all of our families 
for attending conferences during 
October.  We look forward to the 
partnership we are building together. 
Just as you created goals for your 
child during conferences, we have 
academic and social-emotional 
learning goals for our building. Our 
literacy goal will focus on using 
effective teaching strategies with our 
new Benchmark Advance curriculum 
for grades 3-5 and literacy responses 
that include a main idea and 
supporting details for grades K-5. 
Our math goal is to continue to 
develop fluency by using math talks 
and teaching our students how to 
manipulate numbers to build their 
number sense.  Our social-emotional 
goal will have us focusing on 
lowering the amount of reteaches and 
majors by helping students learn how 
to better control their impulses and 
teaching them the skills to better get 
along with each other. Staff members 
are participating in Love and Logic 
training over the next two years to 
learn techniques on choices and 
consequences. Monthly school-wide 
morning meetings provide an 
opportunity for students to learn 
through skits and other activities that 
peers are involved in. This month we 
will be focusing on being respectful 
to ourselves and others.  
 
    As we look ahead. We will be 
having our Veteranôs Day program 
for our families and community to 
attend on Friday, November 11th 

We would like to hold a Book Fair 
in February and are looking for 
volunteers to chair and help with 
this event. Please let Mrs. Leable 
know if you would be interested 
in helping. 

Scholastic Book Fair 

The Knapp School Library newsletter 

can be found by following this link: 

Library Newsletter 

   Knapp  

Elementary  

Newsletter  

beginning at 10:20am. The end of 
our first trimester of the school year 
is November 30th.  Report cards 
will be sent home on Wed. Dec. 
7th.  
  
Have a great month of November! 
 
Mrs. Humphrey 

https://www.smore.com/40zgh5


 

 

Student Council News 

 

Student Council Elections have been held - congratulations to 
our new officers : 
  3rd -  Tucker Quilling, Aurora Sonnentag 

  4th -  Izzy Tilseth, Stella Zelm 

  5th-  Asher Barnhart, Lilly Husby 

 

Friday, November 4, 2022 will be the first Popcorn Friday of 

the school year. Students are encouraged to bring in $0.25 to 

receive a bowl of popcorn. The money raised during the 2022-

23 school year will be donated to The Dunn County Humane 

Society and The Bridge to Hope Shelter.  The Student Council 

is also planning a dress-up day to celebrate the Thanksgiving 

break. They are planning on a Fall Themed Class Color Day. 

More information will be provided soon.  
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Twitter Highlights 

Winter Dressing & Illness  

 

Please see the attached notes about dressing for the weather 

with the changes in temperature going on this time of year! 

There is no school on Wednesday, November 23ðteachers will 

have a Professional Development Day. Thanksgiving Day, 

November 24 & Friday, November 25 ð school will be closed.  

Please have a safe and enjoyable holiday with your families!  

Happy Thanksgiving 


